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I strongly oppose doing away with vote by mail. Many people would not be able to 

vote if they have to do so in person. Severely handicapped people, bedridden 

people, people who work long hours, people who live in rural communities without 

access to transportation, would all find it difficult, if not impossible to vote. Being able 

to vote by mail makes it much easier to read the ballot carefully and thoughtfully fill it 

out.  


